Sandown Senior Affairs Transportation Program Meeting Minutes

Meeting Date: 8/15/17

Meeting Location: Sandown Town Hall

Meeting Called By: Paul Godin

Secretary of Minutes: Heidi Costanzo

Attendees: Paul Godin, Sue Godin, Ron Dunbar, Duane Butts, Heidi Costanzo, and

Steve Brown

Review of Minutes: Reviewed and accepted July minutes, as written.

Treasurer's Report: The current balance is \$11,193.60.

Donations:

•\$75 - Ken and Cathy Hoffman

•\$60 - Lon Kercinas

•\$10 - Elaine Quinn

•\$ 5 - Nancy Lourette

Guest, Chief Joseph Gordon

Chief Gordon visited the SSATP meeting. He first applauded the services the Sandown Senior Affairs Transportation Program provides for elderly residents in town. However, some concern has arisen regarding potential abuse of the program. Chief Gordon believes the SSATP procedures work very well, but suggested a change to the form the police staff use when taking in ride requests to help avoid any future potential abuses. An amended form will be drafted and circulated to the SSATP board members and Chief Gordon for review.

Trips and Miles

July: 24 trips / 433 miles

Old Home Days fundraiser:

Discussion regarding logistics and volunteering for the SSATP table on September 9th celebration of Old Home Days.

Next Meeting Date: 9/5/17 at 7PM

Meeting Adjourned: 7:50PM

Respectfully submitted,

Heidi Costanzo